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I have grave concerns for the health and well being of the people living in Western Sydney which 
will be exposed to toxic emissions produced by the proposed "Waste to Electricity Incinerator" to 
be built in Eastern Creek. I have further concerns regarding the air quality and the damage to the 
environment with ash to be transported and disposed of in Kemps Creek. I cannot believe such a 
dangerous high risk facility can even be contemplated to be built within 800m of schools and 
homes. We can't stand by and allow this facility to poison the air we all breath and risk the lives 
of the most vunerable in our community - the babies, children and the elderly. Please stop this 
incinerator being build anywhere in Australia! 


